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For Immediate Release 

Date: March 11, 2022 

The Murrieta Valley Unified School District (MVUSD) has selected Dr. Ward Andrus to be their next superintendent 
beginning July 1, 2022.  The MVUSD Board will approve the contract at their Board meeting on March 17, 2022.  Dr. 
Andrus will end his contract at the end of June, 2022. 

The Central Union High School District Board of Trustees will immediately begin the work to recruit and select the 
next Superintendent for the District with the same diligence and serious effort as in the past.  The Board will consider 
a contract with the recruiting firm Leadership Associates and start the process in the coming weeks.  The goal is to 
select a worthy replacement in the next few months. 

“It has been my pleasure to have worked alongside dedicated educators, staff, parents and community members who 
care so deeply about their children.  The community has willingly accepted me and my family and helped us adjust to 
the Imperial Valley.  We are forever grateful for our experience and friendships we take with us.”  Dr. Ward Andrus. 

“We congratulate Dr. Andrus on being selected as the next superintendent for the Murrieta Valley Unified School 
District.  The CUHSD Board of Trustees is grateful for the perspective and commitment to education that he brought 
to our district.  He served during the most challenging of times with the pandemic and the construction of our STEM 
Building and we are appreciative for everything that has been accomplished on all our school sites with his 
leadership.  We understand the importance of the Superintendent position in our District and the Trustees will 
prioritize the search for the next Superintendent in the coming weeks to assure a smooth transition.”  President 
Diahna Garcia-Ruiz 

 


